
COMMENT FORM 
Bloor West Village - Heritage Conservation District Study                                                                                                                      
High Park Nature Centre, 375 Colborne Lodge Drive, Toronto, ON  

Community Consultation Meeting 2, April 3, 2019 
 

1. Do you have any comments on the proposed Bloor West Village Heritage Conservation District 
(HCD) boundaries?    

 

 

 

 

 
2. Do you have any comments on the Heritage Evaluation? Do you have any comments on the 
Draft Statement of Cultural Heritage Value and the Heritage Attributes?  

 

 

 

 

 
3. Do you have any other comments that you wish to provide? Please use the back of the page if 
necessary.   

 

 

 

 
 
Please leave your completed comment sheet in the drop box provided or submit (by April 19, 
2019) by contacting the following:  

Pourya Nazemi 
Heritage Planner 

Heritage Preservation Services 
City Planning, Urban Design, City of Toronto 

Phone: 416-338-5702 

David Kielstra 
Environmental Planner 
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 

Phone: 905-381-3247 
 

OR Email: BloorWestVillageHCD@stantec.com 
 

Name and Address (optional) PLEASE PRINT 
 

Name:  

Mailing Address: 
(include postal code) 

 

Tel:         Fax:                                      Email: 

 
Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the 

exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
  
 

mailto:BloorWestVillageHCD@stantec.com

